
We are so excited to share with
the Toro community our new
space! There are computers
and work stations for students
to utilize! We are located on the
North 4th Floor Library and we
can't wait to see you all!
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Grand Opening A Message from the Director
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This is an exciting time for the Office of Undergraduate
Research (OUR). We will be continuing the successful
workshops established in previous years and have been able
to expand the funding opportunities we can offer students.
This summer, we were able to fund 21 summer researchers
to work on research projects with their faculty mentors.
Many students pursue research as a pathway to preparing
for graduate school or research careers, but now it can also
pay you like a job. Your research is valuable, and we want to
recognize you for your hard work.

If you are already doing research, the OUR is here to help you
with funding for research supplies and conference
attendance as well as poster printing (another new offering!).
You can schedule a meeting with myself or Tigress Briggs-
Wroten to get one-on-one advising on applying to graduate
school and securing funding. We are here to support your
departmental mentor to give you diversified mentoring and
support for the next stage in your research career.

If you are only considering participating in research at
CSUDH, we are also here to help! We help students find
appropriate research mentors and the resources to support
that research. Come have a chat with us about your career
goals, and we can help you figure out the best path to get
your there. 

Research opportunities are available to all students at
CSUDH—not just those on the honor roll. Participating in
research is associated with students finishing their degrees
on time, having better opportunities at graduation, and a
greater sense of connection and community to their
university. It’s a win-win-win. Come visit the OUR in our new
location on the 4th floor of the North Library to discuss how
we can support your goals.

-Dr. Sarah Lacy

IG: @csudh_our
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